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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

CNA Group to benefit as Urbanise prepares for ASX IPO 
 

Singapore, 11 July 2014: Singapore Mainboard-listed Master System Integrator (“MSI”), CNA Group Ltd. (“CNA” 

or “the Group”), a long standing minority shareholder in Australian Urbanise.com Ltd (“Urbanise”), is pleased to 

announce that Urbanise is positioned for an Initial Public Offering (“IPO”) on the Australian Securities Exchange 

(“ASX”) after Urbanise’s shareholders passed the required resolutions. 

CNA formed a strategic partnership with Urbanise, then known as Majitek Pty. Ltd. in December 2009, to deliver 

intelligent building management solutions to the rapidly expanding global smart-cities market. Since then, CNA 

has been a long-standing shareholder in Urbanise alongside with Pierce Group Asia and Cisco Systems, Inc. Over 

the last four years, Urbanise has successfully launched its Industry Cloud Platform for the facilities management 

market segment and grown its install base to over 45,000 end-users. Urbanise’s critical systems monitoring 

platform has been operating in more than 100 buildings and developments in South East Asia, the Middle East, 

the United Kingdom and Ireland. 

Mr Michael Ong, CNA’s Group CEO and President commented: “CNA has always been at the forefront of 

technology shifts and advances. Our investment in Urbanise is reflective of our longstanding belief of creating 

a partner ecosystem that delivers both short and long term benefits to our customers and shareholders. 

Having access to cloud based technologies that offer our customers higher performance and significant cost 

savings is a win-win for CNA and its customers. We look forward to continuing our relationship with Urbanise 

as we participate in the rewards of being a shareholder in a high-growth technology company” 

 

-End- 

About Urbanise.com Ltd 
 
Urbanise.com Ltd (“Urbanise”) is the first cloud-based platform designed specifically for delivering services to 
buildings. We transform the traditional engineering approach to building operations and maintenance into a 
dynamic online experience; improving customer service, removing operational cost and enabling new revenue 
streams that Building Operators never believed possible. 

http://www.cna.com.sg/
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Facility Managers, Property Managers, Corporate Real Estate Owners and Utilities and Telcos all use Urbanise to 
extend and enhance the range of services they deliver. Integrated into the world’s largest towers and adopted 
by the most prestigious communities, Urbanise is changing the way services are provided to buildings and the 
people who live or work in them. 
 
 
About CNA Group Ltd. 
 
Incorporated in 1990, CNA Group Ltd. (“CNA”) is an award-winning specialist in the provision, design, 
implementation and maintenance of open, integrated building and facility management solutions that can 
integrate and control a diverse range of mechanical, electrical, security and climate control systems within a 
building or facility. 

CNA’s service and products portfolio focuses on both information communication technology (“ICT”) and 
Mechanical, Electrical and Plumbing (“MEP”) solutions intended to address newly emerging demands of 
sustainability, energy management, renewable energy and low carbon emission technologies. The Group also 
provides system maintenance and value-enhancement services and the sale of environmental control and 
engineering products.  

Additionally, CNA is in the fast-growing industrial wastewater treatment sector in China through its Dongying 
wastewater plant and concession agreement with the Dongying Economic and Technological Development Zone 
of Dongying City, Shandong Province, China.  

Headquartered in Singapore, CNA has direct presence in many countries in Asia and the Middle East. The Group 
serves an impressive list of customers in Singapore, Malaysia, Myanmar, Philippines, Thailand, India, China, 
Vietnam, Dubai having implemented a broad range of projects for commercial and government buildings, 
educational institutes, residential developments, semiconductor wafer fabs, pharmaceutical plants, other 
industrial manufacturing facilities, wastewater treatment facilities, and aviation and transportation 
infrastructure. 

For more information, please visit: www.cna.com.sg 

 
 

 
 
Issued for and on behalf of CNA Group Limited by Cogent Communications Pte Ltd.   
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